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Hello,  

 

I oppose this bill because The People have voted strongly against this. If our vote is 

not counted, we are NOT a democracy.  

RCV cost Alaska $11M and they are now getting rid of it.  

We need to honor the voting system democrats fight so hard to keep, we need to 

make people feel safe and confident that their voices are heard and their votes to 

matter.  

Do the right thing.  

 

Thank you, 

Holly 


